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Together Everyone Achieves More 

CURWEN WEEKLY 

Dear Parents and Carers 

  

Please remember that our first 8 weeks of paid-for clubs have come to an end this week. Children that 
attended these clubs should be collected at 3:15pm next week. Tuition will continue. We have sent out 
new club forms this week, so do make sure you complete these and return by Monday if you want your 
child to be allocated a club after half term. Please make sure you remember your child’s name on the 
form! We always have several with no name and it is not possible to work out whose they are. 
  

A big THANK YOU to all parents/carers that have put their child’s name in their clothes. Several jumpers 
were found in the hall this week and all were able to be returned to their rightful owner. We will take 
any donations of second-hand uniform which we will be selling at parents’ evening. Please do make sure 
you have booked a time with your child’s teacher. We will also have book fair, school dinner tasters and 
our annual parent survey running. 
  

Our school cook has asked that we encourage children to try our school dinners. We will be encouraging 
children who are packed lunch every day to pick one of two lunches over our 3 week menu cycle just 
to try. This is because meals are free for all children, and we are keen both to help children be 
adventurous in their food choices and also to save parents and carers some money. Children will be able 
to eat their packed lunch and try something on the dinner menu. Please rest assured that we will 
encourage them only and they will not be forced to eat something they don’t like. Thank you for your 
support. 
  

Have a lovely weekend! 
 

Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield 

1K & 3B – 100% attendance! 
BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 



Trips: 

 Forest School for 3H & 4M on 
31st January 

 Science Museum for 3F & 3O on 
1st February 

 Gurdwara for Year 1 on 1st 
February 

 Little Angel Theatre 
for 2SA & 2SO on 2nd 
February 

Kindness Cup Winners 

Benjamin Zephaniah— 355 

Julia Donaldson— 412 

Roald Dahl— 309 

Charles Dickens — 396 

Team Points: 

Theme of the Week 
Word of the 

Week 

Current Affairs  Rule of Law  

Assembly Next Week 

Next week  Curwen's Top Rockstars  

TTRS 
   AM – Daniel  PM— Maryam   

   RC –  Clara   RDR– Husnain 

   RM – Teddy  RMC– Minhaj  

   1I – Kali   1K– Arlis 

   1L– Lee   1W– Amina 

   2G – Tawseef  2L– Elikia 

   2SO – Sadia   2SA– Faizan 

   3F – Reuben  3B– Arian 

   3O – Lily   3H – Jaynelle 

   4A – Aleeza   4GM – Abir  

   4G – Shahian  4M – Precilia 

   5CB - Yasmine  5C – Jasmine  

   5PB - Klaudija  5T – Yoel 

   6A –  Mahrus  6C – Mikaeel 

   6K – Sufiyan  6R – Lilia   

   Sycamore / Oak Class— Yasir 

Huryra—5PB 

Please note that if the local election takes place, the School 
will be closed on Thursday 2nd May 2024. We will send out 

an update when we have confirmation.  Thank you. 

For helping others to 
communicate and being 

kind. 


